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June 8, 2023 
 
 
Dear Matheny School Community: 
 
 
 The Canadian wildfires continue to impact the air quality across the state. The 
Matheny School has been in contact with the local and state officials to closely monitor 
the evolving situation. Based upon the air quality forecast as shared with the Airnow 
service, a partner of the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, the air 
quality is forecasted to improve today (Thursday, June 8th) as compared to the 
conditions experienced yesterday. There is, however, an increase forecasted in the 
afternoon, hence, the decision to have an early dismissal at 1:30 pm.   
 
 We shall continue to monitor the air quality index in our area and the building 
conditions to determine if any further modifications to the school schedule are 
necessitated this week. Please understand that the safety and health of all our students, 
staff, and other stakeholders is our primary concern and it shall continue to drive our 
decision making process in the best interest of our entire school community.  
 
Best Regards,  
 

 
 
Sean Murphy   
Vice President of Education and Matheny School Principal 
 
 
 




